Addendum # 2 to RFA # A373
Maternal Outreach Coordinator Program
Funding Agency

North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services
Division of Public Health
Women’s and Children Health Section, Women’s Health Branch

Update to Application Submission Requirements

Electronic Submissions Accepted

March 18, 2020

Due to the rapidly changing and emerging situation around the COVID-19 pandemic, the Division of Public Health would like to offer the option to scan and email the RFA application for submission.  Keep in mind, it must be an original signature on the documents or a verified digital signature, such as DocuSign. NO SIGNATURE STAMPS WILL BE ACCEPTED.
Completed and signed RFA applications can be emailed to Shelby Weeks shelby.weeks@dhhs.nc.gov and copy Simona Lane simona.lane@dhhs.nc.gov.  The original deadline for application submission remains unchanged.  Applications will be received until 5:00 p.m. on March 20, 2020.
This update shall also be posted on the webpage for this RFA: http://whb.ncpublichealth.com/
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